From: Ungerank, Colby

To: Richardson. Stefanie

Subject: FW: GP Crosett request to utilize dredge material from pond as fill
Date: Monday, February 02, 2015 2:00:08 PM

AR0001210

From: Ungerank, Colby

Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2015 1:08 PM

To: Jones, Benjamin

Cc: Leamons, Bryan

Subject: RE: GP Crosett request to utilize dredge material from pond as fill

Thanks, | will send GP a letter.

Colby

From: Jones, Benjamin

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2015 2:43 PM

To: Ungerank, Colby

Cc: Leamons, Bryan

Subject: GP Crosett request to utilize dredge material from pond as fill

Good afternoon. | am sending this email as a follow up to our discussion in my office today. Please
refer the company to Solid Waste to discuss this issue further. From the limited information
provided it appears that GP Crossett may have been running an unpermitted solid waste disposal
site. Solid Waste would like to discuss the issue further with the facility. Thanks.

Ben

Benjamin T. Jones

Chief of the Solid Waste Management Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118

Phone (501) 682-0600

Fax (501) 682-0880
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